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Tuesday 9th July, 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

Ref: Oasisplay Stockwell 

 

On Thursday 18th July 2024, Year 4 will be going to the Oasisplay Stockwell celebrate their 

entrepreneurial achievements, the children have decided to use some of the profits to visit 

Oasisplay Stockwell.  

 

We will leave school at 10.30am and return at approximately 1.45pm. We will walk to and from 

the venue. Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform and has appropriate clothing 
for the time of year.  

 

There is no cost for this trip. 
 

If you would you like to volunteer to accompany the class on this trip, please use the following 

link to register your interest: https://forms.gle/iQbvo1Mvu2KC3KuG9   Please note that registering 
your interest does not confirm you will be attending the trip. Parents must be DBS checked and 

will be contacted by the school office.  

 
Children will require a packed lunch as this will be a full day visit. Packed lunches brought from 

home should contain a selection of healthy food and no glass bottles.  If you require a packed 

lunch provided by the school, please inform the school by Monday 15th July using Scopay 

(Tucasi).  The school will not provide a lunch unless it has been ordered and children who do not 

have a packed lunch will not be able to attend the trip. 
 

Please use Scopay (Tucasi) to give consent for your child to take part in the trip. Attached there 

is also a letter for you to provide photoconsent on the day. We have given out paper copies of 

this. Please can you handsign and give them back to your child’s class teacher.  

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mr Hirsch and Miss Bioksic 

Year 4 Class Teachers  
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